Reporting Child Abuse
All school employees are “Mandated Reporters” which means that they must report any suspected child abuse to the Glenn County Child Welfare Services.  School employees do not do the actual investigation.  That is done by the County agency or the Sheriff’s Department.

Parents and guardians of students have the right file a complaint against a school employee or other person that they suspect has engaged in abuse of a child at a school site, the complaint may be filed over the telephone, in person, or in writing to the county agencies mentioned above.  At the same time they may make the complaint to the school district and/or County Office of Education.
Child abuse can be any of the following:

· A physical injury inflicted on a child by another person other than by accidental means.

· The sexual abuse, assault or exploitation of a child

· The negligent treatment or maltreatment by a person responsible for the child’s welfare

· The willful infliction upon a child of any cruel or inhumane corporal punishment or any injury resulting in a traumatic condition
Glenn County Child Welfare Services: (530) 934-1429
